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I strongly oppose this House Bill 3075 . I believe it will only punish law abiding 

responsible gun owners while having no effect on public safety. A prime example 

would be Cook county Illinois which has the strictest gun laws in the US and 

regrettably highest gun related crimes.Punish violent criminals not law abiding 

citizens  


